
April 17, 2019 

Hello, Parkview Parents, 

Just a reminder, that tomorrow is our last 
day of school for this week.  There is no 
school on Friday, April 19th due to the 
Good Friday and Easter Weekend.  We 
will return with a full, five day school week 
on the following Monday, April 22nd. 

So....that means Reading Logs are due 
tomorrow!  Please encourage your 
students to do some extra reading tonight to 
make up for Friday on our logs. 

Tomorrow, all students from Parkview will be joining the Washington and CUE students 
at various times in the morning to see the inspirational speaker, Basketball Jones.  He 
will be speaking to the 1st and 2nd graders about putting great effort into all they do and 
to the 3rd graders about test taking skills and effort with the MSTEP right around the 
corner.  We will be traveling by CPS buses to the CPAC throughout the morning and 
returning for lunch.  It should be a great day for all thanks to our great PTO for 
sponsoring this experience. 

From our Barry/Eaton Health Department              Measles can be prevented.pdf    

Friday Folders are going to come home tomorrow night, as well as, water bottles and 
winter clothing.  We would appreciate a good washing of all these items. 

We wish you a warm and full of family weekend!  KIM 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/PbZWUJHrcTc_g-4g7okWWA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRemNAGP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVFJaVVIbF9ybjNzJm1hbD0xNThjZDU5ODEwNzVkODJjODcxNTA0MWQxYThlNGM3ZjlkODUwYTQ4YTVjN2UwNjMzNDU5ZTczYTNjYTM5YjllVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAIact1yNHRbEUhhjYXVkZWxrQGNoYXJsb3R0ZW5ldC5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E

